
 

 
 
 
 
Extending Melbourne Metro: update 
 
After the reviewing advice from the Parliamentary Budget Office, the Greens will commit the 
following funds towards our policy of extending the Melbourne Metro project: 
 

 Melton electrification: $500m over 5 years, starting in the 2019/20 financial year 

 South Yarra Station: $970m over 4 years, starting in the 2019/20 financial year 

 Clyde extension: $1.2b over 5 years, starting in the 2020/21 financial year 

 Station upgrades for South Yarra, Caulfield and South Kensington stations: $240m over two 
years starting in the 2019/20 financial year  

 


